

Dear Colleagues,

Welcome to the first of what might possibly become many reactor side chats with the President. Those of you old enough to remember, Franklin D. Roosevelt used to do these but he called them fireside chats because,



well, I guess he did not have a reactor. He also broadcast them over the radio. He did not have the internet and a Nuc. Gang web page as we do. So here we go —

December 14, 2017

Address by the President of the PSWTC by internet via the Nuc. Gang Website, delivered from the Presidents' office situated close to the nearest nuclear reactor in the area.

As we begin our warm adieus to 2017 and the excitement begins to rise with the coming of a new year I would like to take this opportunity to wish each and every one of you the happiest of holidays and the hope that 2018 will bring successes, surprises, and many good adventures and experiences.

I know I speak for all of my associates when I say we are all excited to be where we are and look forward with anticipation to serving our membership. We will do this to the best of our abilities.

The plan is simple. Why complicate things? We will continue to build on our past successes and to go boldly into the future and improve and innovate where we can to continue bringing all of you the best possible support in our profession.

It is a good time to be a Nuclear Medicine Technologist. Seize every opportunity that comes your way.

Start early and make plans. On that note plan to attend the spring meeting in April.

Best regards to all,

